
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Quality 

APR 2 5 2017 
City of Cave Springs 
Mayor Travis H. Lee 
PO Box 5 
Cave Springs, AR 72718 

RE: Permit No. 4893-WR-3, AFIN 04-01642 
Change of Authorization 

Dear Honorable Mayor Lee: 

This letter is written in response to the submittal of a Request for Change of Authorization Form 
for the Cave Springs Wastewater Treatment Plant facility. It is understood that Billy W. Tyler 
has been added as the Cognizant Official for the above referenced facility currently covered 
under the No-Discharge Permit No. 4893-WR-3. Our records have been updated to reflect this 
change. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact Timothy Byrne at 682-0648 or byrnet@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

Robert E. Blanz, Ph.D., P.E. 
Acting Senior Operations Manager 
Office of Water Quality 

cc: File 
Richard Healey, Enforcement Branch Manager 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Inspection Branch Manager 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
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